
Welcome to  
Our New Members

~ April 28, 2024 ~

St. Matthew’s Ev. Lutheran Church • Wauwatosa, WisconsinSt. Matthew’s Ev. Lutheran Church • Wauwatosa, Wisconsin

Cheryl and Jeff Beaudoin, Wauwatosa.  
Cheryl and Jeff have been regular worshipers at St. 
Matthew’s for several months and already know many 
people in our congregation. They are transferring from 
Mount Olive Lutheran Church in Milwaukee. 

Karen Gumm, Wauwatosa. 
Karen has been worshiping with us for a few years, 
and we welcome her to membership. She’s interested 
in the women’s group.

Trudi Schmitt and Allan Kasprzak, 
Elm Grove.  Trudi and Allan have been bringing 
their grandchildren to St. Matthew’s for Sunday 
School and children’s choir. They join us from Our 
Redeemer in Wauwatosa.  They are both retired.
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Also joining our congregation:

Lonnie Turner, Wauwatosa.  Lonnie is an art director/designer who cares 
about the environment.

Megan Bartz and Michael Rinaldi, 
Greenfield. Megan and Michael will be married 
at St. Matthew’s on August 3, 2024.  She is a 
teacher and he is an electrical engineer.

Natalie and Marty Cherwin, 
Wauwatosa.  Natalie and Marty are the 
parents of Ben, a third grader at Wauwatosa 
Stem, and Miles, who is in second grade 
at Jefferson Elementary. Natalie has been 
singing in the Senior Choir at St. Matthew’s.

John & Carolyn Fredriksen, 
Franklin.  John and Carolyn are retired 
ELCA pastors who have been worshiping 
with us for several years, while also 
spending winter months in Florida. 
We are pleased to welcome them to 
membership at St. Matthew’s.

Chris & Mary West, Wauwatosa.  
Chris & Mary are the parents of 
Quincy, who is almost four years old.  
They have attended services at St. 
Matthew’s for quite some time, and 
Quincy was baptized here.
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